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Bellevue, WA 98008-5452

Re: Response to Notice of Potentially Liable Pexson Status
Boeing Field Chevron, Facility No. 9-3099
10805 East Marginal Way South, Tukwila WA
Ecology Site No.: 2551

Dear Mr. Warren:

Chevron Environmental Management Company {(Chevron) is in receipt of the Janwary 15, 2013
Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status letter for the above-referenced site, We understand and
appreciate the Department of Ecology’s inferest in completing a timely cleanup of this site, and we
apologize for any apparent delays to date.

As stated in our letter of October 31, 2012, Chevron respectfully challenges Ecology’s PLP determination
for this site, and we are currently working to prepare a supplemental response to support our position.
Conirary to the information presented in your letter, our consultant, Russ Shropshire of SAIC, did contact
your Central Records Department in December 2012 and made arrangements to review the files on
January 10, 2013, That appointment was later rescheduled to January 16, 2013 due to Mr. Shropshire
being ill. Following the review, SAIC received copies of the requested documents on January 30, 2013,

Chevron is reviewing the large volume of information produced by Ecology, all of which is relevant to
Ecology’s determination of Chevron’s status as a PLP. For example, Ecology produced information
pertaining to site investigation work, UST compliance efforts, and cleanup actions that occurred
following the discovery of a new release at the site in May 2003. To provide Chevron sufficient time to
review this large volume of information, Chevron asks that you honor our previous request, which was
that Chevron be provided 30 days from receipt of Ecology’s files to prepare its response. Chevron will
respond on or before March 1, 2013,




Chevron appreciates the opportunity to supplement our response to Ecology’s September 27,
2012 notice regarding Ecology’s determination concerning Chevron’s proposed status as a PLP.
Should you have any questions or comments regarding Chevron’s response, please do not
hesitate to contact me at {925) 790-6491.

Sincerely,

=%

ric Hetri
Project Manager
Marketing Business Unit

Cc:  Todd Littleworth — Chevron Corporation
Lynn Manolopoulos — Davis Wright Tremaine LLP
Eric Hetrick — Chevron Environmental Management Company
Russ Olsen — Ecology
Carrie Pederson — Ecology
Russ Shropshire - SAIC




